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5th September 2024 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
“After being named in today’s report, we want to reassure our wonderful children, dedicated staff, and 
supportive parents that we are here for them during this uncertain time. 
  
All schools are acutely aware of the significant structural issues affecting Island education and the necessity 
to address surplus school places to ensure the highest quality teaching and learning environments. However, 
this does not lessen the impact of today’s news on those schools identified for potential closure. 
  
We recognise the complexities and challenges involved in managing school place planning on the Island. Our 
goal now is to work constructively with the local authority. It is important to note that, at this stage, the 
council’s Cabinet is only being asked to approve a consultation period, not to make any final decisions 
regarding closures or changes. 
  
Should the proposals proceed to a full consultation, we strongly encourage our school community to 
participate. Their opinions and feedback will be crucial in shaping our future. 
  
In the meantime, as we start the new academic year, we remain fully committed to our pupils and the entire 
school community.” 

 
Mark Snow 
Executive Headteacher 
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